
 
Call for Volunteer Expressions of Interest 

Professional Standards Board for the Planning Profession in Canada (PSB) 
Accreditation Program Committee  

 
 
PIBC is looking for a Certified Member (RPP) who wants to participate in the important work of the 
profession’s university program accreditation work at a national level through the Accreditation Program 
Committee (APC) of the Professional Standards Board for the planning profession in Canada (PSB). PIBC 
has an opportunity to put forward member nominees for this role, from which the PSB will select and appoint 
a member of the APC. 
 
The mandate of the PSB’s Accreditation Program Committee (APC) is to: 

• Oversee policy and procedures for delivery of the accreditation program in accordance with the 
National Membership Manual – Accreditation 

• Promote accreditation as an asset to the planning profession 
• Review applications and determine eligibility requirements for accreditation within the Standards 
• Provide, through PSB, Provincial/Territorial Institutes and Associations (PTIAs) with current 

information on accreditation status and information on the program 
• Approve selection criteria for reviewers, and recruit, train and administer volunteer reviewers 
• Conduct reviews of annual reporting forms and 5-year intensive reviews (site visits) 
• Prepare recommendations for accreditation 

Volunteer! 
If you are looking for an opportunity to get involved with the PSB and the profession in a volunteer capacity 
and feel you might be the right fit for this important work with a role on the PSB’s Accreditation Program 
Committee, please submit an expression of interest by email to Matthew Walshe, PIBC Administrative & 
Governance Coordinator, at matthew.walshe@pibc.bc.ca. 
 
In your submission, please tell us a little bit about yourself, your background, and any relevant experience, 
skills, knowledge, and other information you may wish to share about yourself related to the role and work 
of this Committee. You are encouraged to include a short CV or resume with your submission. 
 
We thank all members in advance for their submissions of expressions of interest.  
 
PIBC is particularly seeking expressions of interest from members of equity-deserving communities 
including Indigenous peoples, racialized persons, persons with disabilities, and those who identify as women 
and/or 2SLGBTQ+. 
 
 
Questions & Submissions Contact: 
Matthew Walshe 
PIBC Administrative & Governance Coordinator 
matthew.walshe@pibc.bc.ca 
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